
Subarunet Announcement 
 
To:  All Subaru Retailers 
From: Subaru of America, Inc. 
Date: January 24, 2019 
 
Owner Notification - Subaru Recall/STOP SALE:  
WTZ-85 Harman Kardon Head Unit Reprogramming – FMVSS 111 Noncompliance Recall 
 

Please be advised that owner notification letters for this recall are scheduled to be mailed by first class 
mail on February 5, 2019. Prior to that notification, email notifications will be sent to affected owners 
with a valid email address on file. Affected VIN lists will be distributed by the Regional offices to each 
Subaru retailer. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


